
Some Notes from Cantor Lois -  122717 

Shalom! 

I hope everyone enjoyed the festivities of Chanukah.  I know a lot of you 

are now on Winter Break from school and /or work, and I wish you special 

times with friends and family! 

The next few months will bring some new musical developments to Adath 

Shalom!  I am excited to tell you that we will be having some Musical Friday 

Night Shabbat services, with a professional pianist, our own professional, 

Andy Silbert, on clarinet, and Carol Meiseles, on violin!   

SAVE THE DATES: Friday, February 16th, and Friday, March 16th 2018! 

FRIDAY NIGHT MUSICAL SHABBAT SERVICES 

#We’llBeDancingInTheAisles! 

Some of my B’nai Mitzvah students have asked that we have a choir for our 

pre-teens and teens who love to sing!  I will have a sign-up sheet at my 

office for those who want to be included!  Ready! Set! SING! 

Finally, in the Cantorial world it is a known fact that it is never too early to 

plan a Purimspiel!  I am grateful to the talented Andrea Malmud for 

agreeing to produce the spiel this year, and to Alan Koenigsberg for 

agreeing to provide the musical excitement!  We literally need all the help 

we can get, so please plan on being part of the silliness and songs of the 

Adath Shalom Not Ready for Purim Players.  Purim is February 28th. MARK 

YOUR CALENDARS! 

Would you like to learn some songs or prayers for the next time you come 

to services?? Visit https://www.adathshalom.net/worship-and-

lifecycle/music-prayers/ 

 

WHAT’S IN YOUR RITUAL TOOLBOX? 
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